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Dear parents, carers, staff and neighbours,  
 
We are preparing to refurbish Block B classroom at Albury North Public School to allow 
further use of this space. 
 
Before refurbishment of this space commences, the room will be cleared of bonded asbestos-
containing materials present in the ceiling and wall sheets. 
 
The materials – which are listed in the school’s asbestos register - are undisturbed and in 
good condition.   
 
NSW Health explains living or working with asbestos, or just being around it, is a low risk to 
your health if the asbestos is in good condition and not damaged. 
 
Work schedule 
 
Work will begin with electrical disconnection on Thursday 23 January.  
 
Asbestos removal will take place from 7am to 5pm on Friday 24 January and is expected to be 
completed the same day.  Work will be completed by licensed asbestos contractors and 
monitored by independent hygienists.  
 
Safety measures, including air monitoring, an exclusion area cordoned off with bollards and 
signs, will be in place while the work is being done. 

All work will be done in accordance with work health and safety laws and the NSW 
Department of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan.  

 
Vacation care - Friday 24 January 
 
Vacation care will be relocated to the school hall on Friday 24 January as an additional 
precaution. Please use the Mate Street school gate to access the hall.  
 
Vacation care will operate as normal on Thursday 23 January.  
 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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